
ROBLA SCHOOL DISTRICT
SACRAMENTO, CA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Sunshine Proposal from the California School Employees Association

(CSEA) to the Robla School District - 2024-2025 SY

The Governing Board of the Robla School District will conduct a public hearing on the

Sunshine Proposal, a document outlining the proposed changes to the collective

bargaining agreement between the California School Employees Association (CSEA) and

the Robla School District for the 2024-2025 school year, in accordance with Education

Code § 3547.

Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024

Time: 5:30 p.m.

Location: Main Avenue School, 1400 Main Avenue, Sacramento 95838

The Sunshine Proposal for Negotiations with the Robla School District is on file and

available for public review in the Personnel office at the District Office, located at 5248

Rose Street, Sacramento, California.

If you need additional information, please call the District’s Office at 916-649-5248.

Posted: May 24, 2024
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